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Move of UN Global Compact COP 
submission deadline 
 

We hereby confirm that we wish to move our UN Global Compact COP deadline from 

February 25
th
 to March 10

th
 every year.  

The reason for this change is that our Annual Sustainability Report, apart from being 

our COP, also serves as the A.P. Moller – Maersk Groups main reporting on 

Sustainability in compliance with the Danish Financial Statements Act on Corporate 

Social Responsibility, which requires us to report on our Sustainability efforts along 

with the Annual Report. The A.P Moller – Maersk Groups Annual Sustainability Report 

must therefore be published along with the Annual Report.  

 

Seeing that the Annual Report is published every year around the end of February but 

on varying dates according to the best suited weekday, we solicit this change in 

deadline to avoid changing the date for submission our COP every year. In this way, 

we will be able to submit our COP every year at the same date, hoping that this will 

bring greater transparency to the publication of our COP in the future. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Sebbastian Naerbout 

Editor Sustainability Report 
 

 
 
Contact: 
Sebbastian Naerbout, tel. +45 3363 8128 
Copenhagen, 28 December 2011) 

 


